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Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings to you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. I apologize for being so late on
this prayer letter. I trust you are all doing well and prospering in the “Glorious ministry”
God has puts us into ( II Cor. 4:1)

My family is doing well. Our daughter has just recently turned four and we are planning
to enroll her at C.C.A this fall. Pray also for my wife, two weeks ago, I took her to see a
doctor and we were told that she is expecting. (9 weeks of pregnancy)

Last week we had a wonderful turn out in Bible school (Vacation Bible School). The
attendance kept growing every day. We had 82 children on the last day. We thank God
for the 18 children that came to know the Lord during the week. Please pray for these
children that they may grow in the Lord and continue to come to church. We are thankful
to have two of our HBBI girls (Yuleen and Molan ) with us. They have been a great help
with us during the summer. Friends, I would like to thank you for your help. We couldn’t
have done a lot without your help with the Vacation Bible School. We also have others
who have helped us this summer. We are thankful to have Tim Pratt from Northland
Bible College with us. He repaired what needed to be repaired and painted the church.
We have another young man Eric Ernest who has stayed here for a while and has helped
a lot with the church building and also help with the young people.

Continue to pray for me. I am meeting with Hedler Edgar every Thursday. I mentioned
him in my previous letter. Please pray that the Church will realize that making disciples
is very important to all believer. We are sinning if we only fulfill half of the “Great
Commission”. Please continue to pray for us. If you have any materials that can help
with making disciples, please let me know.

Other Requests:

Our Deacon: Lucas Dolon and wife

Our HBBI students who are attending the Bible Institute in Guam

Pray for us the church folks that we will be sensitive to the need around this community
My wife and children

Outreach ministry

Pray for the men in the church: Klafa Abraham, Patrick Silware, Bersin Hebel, Jason,
Patwick Lawrence, Hedler Edgar, Whitty Malakai, and Antholine

Pray for Milgrim’s family-Aaron and Cilla Milgrim ,

Thank you again Pastors, Missionaries, and Fricnds for being part of the work in Wone..

“Praying is not the least we can do for each other”

In Christ,

Clayton, Linda, Cheryl, Nathan and soon to come....




